
SEPTEMBER 2020 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 

Meetings are open to the public by Tele-Conference  
 If you would like to participate, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, September 14th—7PM 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
 Monday, September 28th - 6:00 PM—Public Hearing: Development Code 

 

Parks & Recreation  
Tuesday, October 13th - 6PM 

 

City Hall & Public Works CLOSED: Monday, September 7th  

 ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Reminder to wear masks whenever you are in a public area and stay 

six feet apart.  
City Hall is open for City Business only, Utility payments should be dropped 

 in one of the outside drop boxes to limit exposure.  Mask will be required inside the building 

and only one person will be allowed in the lobby at any one time. If you have any questions 

or concerns please call City Hall at 503-769-5475. 
_________________________________________________________ 

 

Berry Street Park Names 

 

The SPARC board has narrowed down the possible New Park Names to 

Six! Let us know what your top choice is. Votes must be turned in by  

Monday, October 5th. 

 

Countryside Park    Heritage Park        Homestead Park  

Natures View Park     Sublimity Community Park  Sunrise Park  
If a sports field or trail is put in the park the name would be Schumacher Field or  

Schumacher Trails  

 

 
Garbage Rate Increase  

The City approved a garbage rate increase with Republic Services to begin 

Sept 1, 2020.  Please see the City website under News & Events for the  

new rates and the option to apply for a senior discount.  
 

 

MORE ON THE BACK! 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 
 

__________________________________ 

 
PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  

View & Pay  

Account History 

Paperless 

Auto Pay 
 

Garage Sale Permit  

A reminder that in order to have 

a garage sale, you must first 

have a garage  

sale permit. (2 allowed per 

year) Permits are available at 

City Hall during normal  

business hours for $3.00.  
 

Reminder 

City Ordinance states that no 

Recreational vehicles can be 

parked in the driveway or street 

or more that 72 hours. Please 

load and unload or vehicles 

and have them moved as soon 

as possible to avoid fees.  

 
Park Rentals are now  

available for the summer 

months. Visit City Hall for a  

reservation form and to pay the 

$50 fee.  

 

Please remember to  

remove your trash cans 

from the sidewalks after 

garbage pickup days.  



MAYORS MESSAGE 

Hi Everyone, 
 

Thank you for all the responses to the fluoride in Sublimity’s water, the Council has 
not taken any action and I appreciate all your responses and please continue to send 

them to me or to City Hall.   
 

I talked to Deputy Tom Barber and Councilor Greg Atkins about the recent delinquent 
activities in our town.  Greg mentioned on Nextdoor that Sublimity has access to  

Marion County Sheriff's Deputies 24 hours a day while we are contracting with them 
for 40hr/week.  Tom told me that we have had numerous patrols from non-contracted 

deputies at times when Tom is not working.  Deputy Tom Barber and the entire  
Marion County Sheriff's office are committed to keeping us safe!  Tom told me that 
some simple things like locking your car and keeping your belongings out of site or 

out of the car will help prevent crimes of opportunity.  
 

Boy Scouts troop 50 has many boys that are working on their Eagle Scout projects.  
We have 2 projects in Sublimity. Evan Kingsbury will be installing 2 benches and a 
water fountain at the dog park in the Hassler Subdivision.  Sebastian Baker will be 
working on the War Memorial in the Church park.  I’ll keep you posted as to their  

progress and how the community can be involved.  
 

Stay safe everyone!  
 

Thank you and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org.  

 

Jim Kingsbury 

Mayor of Sublimity 

Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Backflow Devices: Backflow devices must be tested annually. A list of backflow inspectors can be found on the City 

website or at City Hall.                                                  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the 

city does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

mailto:jame.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org

